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Driffield Junior School

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Friday 20th April, year 3 will be celebrating the end of their ‘Driffield in the 1940s’ topic by holding their very own ‘VE Party’.

The celebration will be in the style of a street party and will be held outside on the school playground (weather permitting). We will be listening and dancing along to celebratory music from this period in history and taking part in some traditional party games. We will also be serving spam sandwiches. Although we are careful to keep records up to date, we would be grateful if you can contact your child’s class teacher if your child has any food allergies.
To further add to the experience, we would like the children to dress up in the same costumes that they wore to Murton Park for our recent trip.

If you have any questions about any of the above, please do not hesitate in contacting either your child’s class teacher or myself. 

Regards

Mr J Horsley

Year 3 Coordinator

Bridlington Road, Driffield, East Yorkshire  YO25 5HN

Tel  01377 253371   Fax  01377 255790  email  office @djs.eril.net


